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Operations Memo 2021-18 

 

 

To: Purchase of Services Contracted Private Providers 

 

From:     Scott McWilliams, Chief Fiscal Officer 

 

CC:   Peter Mason, Deputy Commissioner; Katie Rock-Burns, Chief of Staff; Scott McWilliams, Chief 

Fiscal Officer, Regional Directors, Private ARDs, Resource Administrators, The Alliance, The Arc 

CT 

 

Date:    May 24, 2021 

 

Subject:  Department of Developmental Services COVID Related Costs 

 

The Department of Developmental Services (DDS) was informed Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) recipients that 

reported CRF revenue in excess of CRF qualifying expenses would not be able use CRF funds for expenses after 

December 31, 2020.  Therefore, DDS will recoup excess CRF funds by reducing the September 2021 payment.  

DDS will use the Coronavirus Relief Funds attestation submitted by your agency in February as the basis for 

recoupment.   

 

If you have any questions, please email Scott.McWilliams@ct.gov  
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